
From: Licensing Team   

To:  

CC: 'townclerk@bingleytowncouncil.gov.uk' 

Sent: 12/10/2018 16:26:12 

Subject:LA 2003 Premises Grant 

 

Dear Councillors 
 
LICENSING ACT 2003 
APPLICATION FOR PREMISES LICENCE – Delilah’s Unit 11b Five Rise Shopping Centre Bingley 
BD16 2GN 
 
I write to inform you that an application for the Grant of a Premises Licence has been received 
for the above named premises, which is within your Ward/Parish. 
 
A Premises Licence allows the provision of some or all of the licensable activities which are; the 
sale/supply of alcohol; regulated entertainment and/or late night refreshment. Further details 
regarding the application and clarification on the requirements can be obtained from our 
website; https://www.bradford.gov.uk/business/licensing/current-applications-received-by-
licensing-team/ or by contacting the Licensing Team. A Notice will also be placed on the 
premises and in the local press.    
 
Valid representations may be made by; 
 
- Responsible authorities 
- An individual (eg local resident), body or business 
 
Councillors may make representations in their own right as individuals or they may be asked by 
an individual, body or business to make a representation on that individual, body or businesses 
behalf.  However, in the latter case the Council’s Licensing Team will need to be given advance 
notice in writing, that the individual, body or business has asked the relevant Councillor to 
represent them at a subsequent hearing. 
 
There is a strict timetable set out in the regulations for receipt of representations under the 
Act. In this case, the final date for receipt of representations from interested parties is  8 
November 2018. 
 
The Licensing Authority has no legal discretion to consider any representations received after 
this date. 
 
Kind Regards 
Licensing  Team 
 
City of Bradford Metropolitan District Council Department of Place 
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